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Forgotten Books, United States, 2015. Paperback. Book
Condition: New. 229 x 152 mm. Language: English . Brand New
Book ***** Print on Demand *****.Excerpt from Mechanical
Vibratory Stimulation Its Theory and Application, in the
Treatment of Disease The preparation of this book was
undertaken with a three-fold purpose. First, to indicate in an
entirely conservative way, what might be reasonably expected
from the application of mechanical-vibration in the treatment
of disease. Second, by briefly outlining well established
principles in physiology and indicating the relationship which
this treatment is susceptible of sustaining towards them, to
establish a systematic basis for its application that is both
rational and scientific and which shall commend it to the
favorable reception and impartial investigation of the medical
profession. Third, to so state the principles and illustrate their
practical application, as to make treatment by means of
mechanical-vibration available and effective for the busy
practitioner with the least possible expenditure of time on his
part. The work is now submitted to the favor of the profession
with the hope that this purpose has been met. About the
Publisher Forgotten Books publishes hundreds of thousands of
rare and classic books. Find more at This book is a...
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